
Hi everyone, 
 
Sorry for this long email, but we wanted to explain what we are doing this summer with our Kick Off 
Stroud holiday clubs. This is part of our long term partnership with Minchinhampton school to steadily 
develop an amazing sports offer for all children in the school and beyond. We have been working 
hard throughout COVID to lay the ground work for this and are now excited to announce our next 
phase. We are delighted to have children come all day or to see children take part in some of the 
sessions. We want to make an amazing space and place where children have fun, keep active and 
get to take part in sports. 
We will be running five weeks of clubs over the summer on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
Each day will have a morning session (9-12) and an afternoon session (1-4) specific to a different 
sport, which will be carried throughout the 3 day week. The children can attend either the morning or 
the afternoon session or stay for the full day and attend both sessions (9-4). The children can attend 
all the sessions each week or just one. 
 
For example, week 1 will have a focus on football in the morning and basketball in the afternoon. If a 
child loves or wants to try football then all three mornings will be a series of connected sessions. All 
will be different and with awards and challenges based around each sport for each day and a series 
of tournaments. Equally, the Basketball sessions will follow the same 3 day pattern. Children can 
book for all three sessions for £30 or pay £12 for an individual session. If a child wants to attend 
morning and afternoon sessions each week the same discount will apply.  A summary of the charges 
is below: 
 
1 morning or afternoon session- £12 
1 full day- £24 
3 morning or afternoon sessions in a week- £30 
3 full days in a week- £60 
 
The schedule of sports are below: 
 
 
 
We are running the clubs in this format to help the children attending have the best possible time and 
to keep them engaged and having fun. Each 3 hour session will be a fresh session with new games 
and new activities. 
 
We are also offering a sibling discount for 3 or more siblings who attend the club on a day. The first 
two siblings will be full price, however any further siblings will be at half price for the session. 
 
The clubs will be held at Minchinhampton Primary School for children years R-6. 
 
If you would like to book please email back and let me know what sessions you would like to book. 
 
If you have any questions please do let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Jo 
 
PS we are restarting the Kick Off training academy for people who want to consider a career in sports 
and schools. If you know anyone who might be interested in working with us do let us know. We are 
looking for a new apprentice or two. They will be the future team with Mr Tovey starting in 
September.  

 


